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SUBJECT: MCKINLEY AVENUE AND CANYON WAY TRAFFIC SIGNAL 

PROJECT UPDATE  

 

 

The traffic signal pole is scheduled to be delivered on June 27, 2025. A Notice to Proceed for 

construction will be issued early July and construction is intended to complete by end of 

September.  This includes coordination with Southern California Edison for power and pedestal 

installation. There will be advanced new traffic signal ahead signs (W3-3) with flags to be installed 

at all approaches toward the intersection to warn drivers of a new traffic controlled intersection.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:  

   

    

Sylvia Gonzales      

Management Analyst  

     

 

ATTACHMENT(S):  

Attachment No. 1 - McKinley Avenue and Canyon Way Signal Project Maps 


